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Q&A #1 

 

Date: January 19, 2016 

Project: Pigsty Walls and Ceiling Finishes Improvements 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Bidders must make sure that their bids are based on the latest version of the tender documents published and 

take into consideration the following amendments and information, including any information provided in 

amendments or Q&As previously published for this project. 

 

Bidders that do not comply with this requirement will be discarded. 

 

 

Q1. Is it necessary to decontaminate new materials delivered to the pigsty? 

A1. No. No need to decontaminate the materials directly from the supplier. 

 

Q2. Will the four rooms be available at the same time for work? 

A2. No, there will be initially two rooms available for work, the other being occupied by animals. When a 

room is completed and released by the contractor, expect a delay of 40 working hours for disinfection 

and transfer of animals before the next room is available to start work. 

 

Q3. Should we paint the plastic ventilation traps and Styrofoam pieces? 

A3. No. 

 

Q4. Should we seal the joints between the panels to the ceiling? 

A4. No. 

 

Q5. Are rubber boots needed? 

A5. No, the works take place in areas without animals. 

 

Q6. Can we stop the ventilation during the work? 

A6. Yes. 

 

Q7. Should we remove and replace the grain auger? 

A7. No. Leave it in place and work on the outline of the opening. 

 

 

All other conditions and requirements remain unchanged. 

 

 


